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Dear Ali

We have seen the planning application for the extinguishment of the Penleigh level crossing and we are really disappointed
to see this application being made. We use the crossing regularly (and safely) for dog walks and will soon use it with two
grandchildren to use to reduce their walk to school. Rather than close the crossing, could we not have a bridge put over the
line? As you say on the application, this is a well used crossing and saves not only half a mile of walking but also avoids
having to negotiate the very busy area of Station Road and the narrow and noisy, dirty passage under the railway bridge. 

We have not seen any abuse of the level crossing in three years we have lived on the estate and as mentioned, we use the
crossing regularly.

Kind regards

Mrs J Tozer
Swallows Rise


